MRS. RICHARD MEIER
7 SAN MATEO ROAD
BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA 94707

June 23, 1977

Asociacion de Radiodifusoras de Chile
Pje. Matte 956, Of. 801

Casilla 10476

Santiago, Chile

Gentlemen:

As an outsider to your country one is obvipusly zeluctant to express
opinions about matters of domestic concern. However, the unsatisfactory
response of the Government of Chile to the Reportmof the United Nations
Ad Hoc Working Group on the Situation of Human Rights in Chile, the Inter-
American Human Rights Comission and other ‘mon-partisan religious and
humanitarian groups has led me to send the eficlosed letters to President
Pinochet and to the President and Ministers of the Supreme Court.

Perhaps your listeners will be)interested to learn what others with
no political axe to grind feel ahbuf "the continuing disregard for human
rights in Chile. As you can see"from the enclosed newspaper clippingy;
the majority of the Organization of American States also share this concern.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Gitta Meier





